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[EXTERNAL] ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF RECEIPT - franciszek.rychlik@allegro.pl

Subject: [EXTERNAL] ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF RECEIPT

L]

transparency@cssf.lu <transparency@cssf.lu> Wed, Jan 26, 12:55 PM (
to Shirley, Greg

Dear Sir/Madam

We acknowledge receipt of your e-mail with regard to the law of 11 January 2008 on transpat
requirements for issuers (the '"Transparency Law').

For any question in relation to the document(s) filed with the CSSF or regarding the Transpar:
please call: (+352) 26251- 2507 / 2562.

Yours faithfully,
Important remark regarding notifications of MANAGERS' TRANSACTIONS:

Please note that e-mails concerning notifications of transactions by persons discharging mana
responsibilities as well as persons closely associated with them,

as required by article 19 of the market abuse regulation (Regulation (EU) No 596/2014 of the
European

Parliament and of the Council of 16 April 2014), should now be sent to the following e-mail ac
managerstransactions@cssf.lu

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

This e-mail and any attachments transmitted with it are solely intended for the use of the individual or entity to whom they ¢

addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error, please delete it from your system and kindly inform the CSSF accordingl

The CSSF excludes any warranty and any liability as to the contents of this e-mail and its attachments which shall not be bin

the CSSF.
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